
Bill Roberts PTA 
Tuesday, February 11, 2020 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm  

Bill Roberts Library 
AGENDA 

 
 
President: Aarin McKeel 
Know someone who is interested in volunteering for the PTA, please spread the word. Any help 
is always appreciated 
 
Vice President: Sineat Heintzelman  

  
Treasurer: Nicole Potsane  

  
Secretary: Ashley Kernstock  

  
Call to Order:         10 
 
Committee Reports -  
 
100 Mile Club: Susanna Kantor 
Open position next year 
 
Auction ​2/29/20​: Lisa Palladino/ Nikki Parish 
2 ½ weeks away!! Extended time to 10:30pm!! Starts at 6pm! Really need donations for 
the wine wall ($15 or more). Volunteers for check-in process and mechanical bull.  
 
Book It Bobcats​: Adie Tate 
 Looking for a Co-Chair 
 
Box Tops: Sarah Connelly 
Contest still going for the classroom who gets the most will win a pizza party!! 
  
Carnival ​5/14/20​: Ashley Kernstock 
February 26th first meeting!! 5pm in the BR Library 
 
CSC:  
Adie Tate attending meeting and the Budget is not very good at the moment. We will be losing 
part of our mental health for the next school year and need to push for this at the Auction. 
Money earned from the Auction towards this will help greatly with next year’s budget. 
 
Drama Support: Alix Shaer - 
Next week is the Dinner Theater and it is sold out!! 
 
Tours: Sarah Worth 
The tours are done and went really well! 



 
Family Dance ​01/29​: Laurie Troge 
Went great as far as the reschedule.  
  
Family Outreach: Natalie Tognetti  
Going well! 
 
Fun Run ​11/09​: Cheryl Learned 
Getting more info from Cheryl regarding the date for the next Fun Run. It might be mid- 
November due to soccer going on. 
  
Garden: Erin Daly/ Maggie O’Toole 
We will need volunteers soon with regards to the garden refresh. 

 
Direct Giving: Alix Shaer  
We may be changing this next year and using more Buy-A-Ticket versus direct giving. 
  
King Soopers Cards: Jodi Clifford 
Please link your cards to BR if you haven’t done so.  
 
Library Support: Leah Weihe 

 
 

Middle School: Traci Bekelman 
Candy grams were sold for Valentine’s Day. 
 
 
Middle School Ops: Sarah Connelly 
 
New Family Welcoming: Jen Janusz 
 
Original Works ​(Dec)​: Nita Baumann 
Working on for next year!! 
 
PTA Membership: Aarin McKeel/Sineat Heintzelman 

 
Safety & Security: Jessica Ennis 
Biggest concern drop off/pick up. Sending out major reminders in Thursday Notes, helpful 
reminders to parents on how the “Kiss & Go” works. Make everything safer for all. Possible 
volunteer for shifts to move traffic along. Possible boards to keep traffic moving.  

 
Sponsorship: Need someone to replace 
 
Spirit Wear: Wendy Largey 
Coming soon- another Used Uniform sale, possible date in March and again at the Lemonades 



before the next school year begins. 
Staff Liaison: June Jose/ Brenna Markson 
   
Staff Support: Erin Boulware 
 
Lunch went well- huge thank you to Mici’s!! Salad bar may be up shortly before the May staff 
support. 
 
Third Party Fundraisers: Rachael Rosenberg 
Could use help to promote. 
 
Thursday Notes: Sarah Bartles 
If you have a major event, Sarah is holding spots for you to place in Thursday Notes. There will 
be priority for events that are near to be publicized to our school in Thursday Notes.  
 
Volunteer Coordinator: Sineat Heintzelman 
If you need any help with coordination, please email Sineat. 
 
Website Designer: Tanya Duffy 
We are looking for someone to help with web design. If you know someone who would like to do 
this for our school, please contact Tanya Duffy or Aarin. This person is needed for less than 3 
hours per month- can work at their leisure and from home. If you know of any freelance or 
anyone that would love to do this - we could use the help! 

   
Wellness: Casey Burns  
Bike to school will be sometime in May- lets hope for no snow!! 
 
Our next meeting will be held on March 3rd at 6pm. 


